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Dear Provider: 

This listserv notice is to inform Medicaid and Child Health Plus (CHP) 
providers that on September 10, 2021, the U.S. Department of Health 
and Human Services (HHS) through the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA) announced new funding availability for health 
care providers affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. This funding 
includes $8.5 billion in American Rescue Plan (ARP) resources for 
providers who serve rural Medicaid, Children's Health Insurance Program 
(CHIP), or Medicare patients, and an additional $17 billion for Provider 
Relief Fund (PRF) Phase 4 for a broad range of providers who can 
document revenue loss and expenses associated with the pandemic. 

The HHS application portal is scheduled to open on September 29, 2021. 

For more information, please visit: 

• The CMS website 
• The HRSA website 

Thank you. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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